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NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
A meeting of the COWAL TRANSPORT FORUM will be held in the CUSTOMER SERVICES 
OFFICE, 22 HILL STREET, DUNOON on FRIDAY, 10 JUNE 2011 at 10:30 AM, which you are 
requested to attend. 
 
 

Douglas Hendry 
Executive Director - Customer Services 

 

 
BUSINESS 

 
 1. APOLOGIES 

 
 2. MINUTES OF MEETING OF 23RD FEBRUARY 2011(Pages 1 - 4) 

 
 3. MATTERS ARISING 

 
  (a) Forestry Commission plans for the Rest and Be Thankful  

 
  (b) State of Bus Stops  

 
 4. CUTS TO RURAL TRANSPORT BUDGET 

 
 5. FUTURE OF DUNOON FERRY SERVICE 

 
 6. ANY OTHER COMPETENT BUSINESS 

 
  
   
 
 Contact: Eilidh FitzPatrick, Area Governance Assistant, 01369 707135 
 


